Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS AD

DATE: October 2022

RE: Board of Trustees Report

Fall Sports

Volleyball has had a solid season. October 8th is districts. 8th grade is going in as the 2 seed
with their tournament in Fruitland and 7th is the 3 seed playing in Ontario.

The 7th grade Football team is undefeated with one game to go and we will be hosting their
championship game on the 18th, 8th grade is currently sitting in 3rd and it looks like we will
be hosting the 3rd place game after the championship 7th grade game.

XC has their last meet next week

Winter Sports
Girls basketball begins October 10th and wrestling begins October 20th.



